
St Patrick’s Newsletter             

Spring Term: Friday 3rd December 2021 

Our Living and Learning Statement for this half term  
 

To be Hopeful for the future and each other, and to show Resilience to be better and keep on 
improving.  “ Now may the God of hope fill you will all joy and peace in believing, so that you will 

abound in hope by the power of the Holy Spirit.”  Romans 15:13 

Forest School will continue on Monday for our Year 5  
children.  Please come to school in appropriate 
outdoor clothing and if your child can 
bring a spare set of clothes/shoes, 
thank you. 

Certificates and Golden Jumper winners. 
Certificates 

 
Reception      Lillie May 
Year 1         Riley & Lincoln             
Year 2         Whole Class 
Year 3         Luca 
Year 4         Xavier & Noah 
Year 5         Aaron 
Year 6         Hayden & Aidan       

 
Jumpers 

 
Reception     Harrison 
Year 1        Alex & Sophie       
Year 2        Eliza 
Year 3        Sadie 
Year 4        Edith & Lily-Jay 
Year 5        Olly  
Year 6        Jake & Logan P 
 

Well done 

Assessment Dates 
Please be aware of the following dates: 

 
Phonics Screening Tests - 6th June 

 
Year 2 SATs - take place in May 

 
Year 4 Multiplication tests - take place over 
three weeks starting on Monday 7th June 

 
Year 6 SATs - Monday 9th May to Thursday 12th 

May. 

Internet/Phone Safety 
Please be aware of pop ups that your child could 
be viewing when using the internet or games such 

as Roblox. The content of some of these is  
inappropriate, thank you. 

School Plays 
If you have not received any play tickets please call at 

the school office, thank you. 
 
 

Christmas Dinner 
 

Our Christmas dinner day is on 
Wednesday 8th December. 

Year 4 - First Holy Communions 
 

Holy Communion will take place this Saturday 
the 4th and also the 11th December.  Please be 

at church for 10.45 for mass to start at 
11.00.  Also can we please have the red sashes 
and ties returned to school on the Monday after 

your child's Holy Communion, thank you. 
 

Please note as well as the child's  
household, close family can now attend the First 

Holy Communions. Bearing in mind the  
prevalence of Covid we are still trying to keep 
numbers low.  Masks will need to be worn in 

church, thank you. 
 

Head Lice 
Please can you check your child for head lice. We 

have a small outbreak in Key Stage 2. 

Jewellery 
Please can we remind you that jewellery especially 
earrings should not be worn in school, thank you. 

Christmas Break 
We break up from school on Thursday 16th December at 

1.30pm 
 
 



Important dates 

 

November/December 2021 

 

Week beginning 29th November - Assessment Week 

 

Monday 6th December -Reception Play 9.30 a.m. and 1.30 a.m. 

(Dress rehearsal for Reception Monday 29th November, p.m.) 

5.30 p.m. – Year 1 and 2 Play 

 

Tuesday 7th December - Year 3&4 Play 1.30 p.m. and 5.30 p.m. 

(Dress rehearsal Tuesday 30th November, p.m.) 

 

Wednesday 8th December- Christmas dinner day  

 

Thursday 9 th December - Year 1&2 Play 1.30 p.m.  

(Dress rehearsal Thursday 2nd December, p.m.) 

 

Friday 10th December – Christmas parties in classes p.m. 

 

Tuesday 14th December – Carol service (TBC) 


